

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT March 29, 2021

Way to Go:

Congratulations goes out to Don Vangundy (Cross Connection Control Coordinator). Donnie has been with the City of Punta Gorda for 40 years!! In the photo with Don is Interim Director Chuck Pavlos and Utilities Water Distribution Supervisor Neil Peters.

I.T. Tidbits:

IT TIP – How often should I power cycle my mobile device?



Phone apps can have problems, like "hanging" in memory, that chew through your battery and eat up space on your phone. This makes it hard for other apps to run. Turning your phone off once a week or so is recommended. Let the device rest for a few minutes before powering back.

